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I can't imagine why as a State we would want to repeal mail in voting.  We've proven 

it is accurate and safe. The only reason I can see for repealing a good working 

system is to make it more difficult for the less fortunate to vote.  That is NOT how 

Oregonians feel things should be done.  Particularly this one.   


